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A Handbook of Critical Approaches to Literature Apr 01 2024
Using classic works such as To His Coy Mistress, Hamlet,
Huckleberry Finn, Young Goodman Brown, Everyday Use, and
Frankenstein as tools to introduce students to various critical
theories, this book demonstrates how different approaches to
an array of readings enrich the total response to and
understanding of the individual work.
 Foundations of Qualitative Research Mar 08 2022 Foundations
of Qualitative Research introduces key theoretical and
epistemological concepts replete with historical and current
real-world examples. Author Jerry W. Willis provides an
invaluable resource to guide the critical and qualitative inquiry
process written in an accessible and non-intimidating style that
brings these otherwise difficult concepts to life.
 World Cinema Feb 24 2021 Ranging from pre-1930s Europe to
contemporary "Bollywood" musicals, this extensive guide to
international film covers areas as diverse as New German,
Australian, Indian, and South American cinema. A team of
international contributors explains the key arguments and
debates involved in the study of world cinema and also provides
an overview of the avant-garde, the documentary, and recent
technological developments. Featuring illustrations
throughout, further reading recommendations, and chapter
summaries, World Cinema: Critical Approaches serves as an
exceptional text for courses in film and media studies.
 Literary Theory Mar 27 2021 Literary Theory: A Practical
Introduction, Third Edition, presents a comprehensive
introduction to the full range of contemporary approaches to
the study of literature and culture, from formalism,
structuralism, and historicism to ethnic, gender, and science
studies. Introduces students to a variety of contemporary
approaches to the study of literature and culture Demonstrates
how the varying perspectives on texts can lead to different



interpretations of the same work Features numerous updates
that include new literary texts, new and expanded sections
Represents the ideal accompaniment to the upcoming Third
Edition of Literary Theory: An Anthology
 Critical Approaches to Creative Writing Feb 04 2022 What is
creative writing? In Critical Approaches to Creative Writing,
Graeme Harper draws on both creative and critical knowledge
to look at what creative writing is, and how it can be better
understood. Harper explores how to critically consider creative
writing in progress, while also tutoring the reader on how to
improve their own final results. Throughout the book, Harper
explains the nature of ‘creative exposition’, where creative
writing is closely and directly examined in practice as well as
through its final results. This book aims to empower you to
develop your own critical approaches so that you can consider
any creative writing situations you face, develop creative
exposition that can be applied to writing problems, provide you
with more creative choices and assist you in building your
creative writing strengths.
 Critical Approaches to American Working-class Literature Jan
23 2021 Critical Approaches to American Working-Class
Literature is the first anthology to focus on literary criticism of
working-class American literature. The literature examined is
from the 1850s to the present and includes work in several
genres. Several prominent scholars have contributed, and
emerging scholars are represented as well.
 Critical Approaches to Literature Aug 25 2023 This is a new
release of the original 1956 edition.
 Critical Approaches to Writing about Film Apr 08 2022 This
book explains how to prepare for and write various types of
critical pieces on film. It distinguishes the four main critical
formats of writing about film--the review, the critique, the
comparative analysis and the documented research paper--from
each other (why, when, and how to use each and the different
aspects within each). The book provides theory, discussion,
component examples and full samples of all formats discussed.
The book also provides exercises and strategies to prepare the
critic to watch the film and write a first draft. B> preparation
for and the process of film criticism, style and structure in film



criticism, the review, the analytical critique, the comparative
analysis, the documented research paper, primary and
secondary sources of works guidelines and an index of names
and titles. For anyone interested in critiquing films for personal
interest or professional writing.
 Critical Approaches to the Study of Higher Education Feb 29
2024 An essential guide to incorporating critical research into
higher education scholarship. Winner of the Outstanding
Publication Award of the Post-secondary Education Division of
the American Educational Research Association Critical theory
has much to teach us about higher education. By linking
critical models, methods, and research tools with an advocacy-
driven vision of the central challenges facing postsecondary
researchers and staff, Critical Approaches to the Study of
Higher Education makes a significant—and long
overdue—contribution to the development of the field. The
contributors argue that, far from being overly abstract, critical
tools and methods are central to contemporary scholarship and
can have practical policy implications when brought to the
study of higher education. They argue that critical research
design and critical theories help scholars see beyond the
normative models and frameworks that have long limited our
understanding of students, faculty, institutions, the
organization and governance of higher education, and the
policies that shape the postsecondary arena. A rigorous and
invaluable guide for researchers seeking innovative approaches
to higher education and the morass of traditionally
functionalist, rational, and neoliberal thinking that mars the
field, this book is also essential for instructors who wish to
incorporate the lessons of critical scholarship into their course
development, curriculum, and pedagogy.
 Critical Approaches to Life Writing Methods in Qualitative
Research Jun 10 2022 Life writing projects have become part of
the expanding field of qualitative research methods in recent
years and advances in critical approaches are reshaping
methodological pathways. Critical Approaches to Life Writing
Methods in Qualitative Research gives researchers and
students looking for a brief compendium to guide their
methodological thinking a concise and working overview of how



to approach and carry out different forms of life writing. This
practical book re-invigorates the conversation about the
possibilities and innovative directions qualitative researchers
can take when engaged in various forms of life writing, such as
biography, autobiography, autoethnography, life history, and
oral history. It equips the reader with the tools to carry out life
writing projects from start to finish, including choosing a topic
or subject, examining lives as living data, understanding the
role of documents and artifacts, learning to tell the story, and
finally writing/performing/displaying through the voice of the
life writer. The authors also address the ways a researcher can
begin a project, work through the issues they might face along
the journey, and arrive at a shareable product. With its focus
on the plurality of life writing methodologies, Critical
Approaches to Life Writing Methods in Qualitative Research
occupies a distinct place in qualitative research scholarship
and offers practical exercises to guide the researcher. Examples
include exploring authorial voice, practical applications of
reflexivity exercises, the relationship between the narrator and
participants, navigating the use of public and private archives,
understanding the processes of collaborative inquiry and
collaborative writing, and writing for various audiences.
 Advertising May 10 2022 Advertising: Critical Approaches
explores a broad range of critical theories and perspectives to
shed new light on the organisation, workings and effects of the
advertising industry today. Chris Wharton presents the social,
cultural and economic role of advertising across history, with
chapters tracking the process of advertising from production to
reception. Split into three sections covering Foundations,
Frameworks and Applications, the book’s chapters explore a
range of areas central to an insight into the development of
modern advertising, including: advertising history cultural,
critical and political economy approaches to advertising texts
in advertising the reception of advertising advertising in the
home and outdoor advertising consumer culture. Case studies
explore the diversity in the uses of advertising throughout
history, from Ostia and the Square of the Corporations in the
ancient Roman world to the UK Border Agency’s ‘Go Home’
campaign and contemporary City branding throughout Europe.



Assessing the impact of the works of key critical thinkers
including Marx, Morris, Lyotard, Barthes, Saussure, Williams
and Hall have had on our understanding of consumption and
advertising’s societal impact, Advertising: Critical Approaches
illuminates and enhances our understanding and engagement
with one of the most vital cultural and economic forces in
contemporary society.
 Critical Approaches to Women and Gender in Higher
Education Oct 03 2021 This volume provides a critical
examination of the status of women and gender in higher
education today. Despite the increasing numbers of women in
higher education, gendered structures continue to hinder
women’s advancement in academia. This book goes beyond the
numbers to examine the issues facing those members of
academia with non-dominant gender identities. The authors
analyze higher education structures from a range of
perspectives and offer recommendations at individual and
institutional levels to encourage activism and advance equality
in academia.
 Critical Approaches to International Criminal Law Sep 01 2021
Drawing on the critical legal tradition, the collection of
international scholars gathered in this volume analyse the
complicities and limitations of International Criminal Law. This
area of law has recently experienced a significant surge in
scholarship and public debate; individual criminal
accountability is now firmly entrenched in both international
law and the international consciousness as a necessary
mechanism of responsibility. Critical Approaches to
International Criminal Law: An Introduction shifts the debate
towards that which has so far been missing from the
mainstream discussion: the possible injustices, exclusions, and
biases of International Criminal Law. This collection of essays
is the first dedicated to the topic of critical approaches to
international criminal law. It will be a valuable resource for
scholars and students of international criminal law,
international law, international legal theory, criminal law, and
criminology.
 Critical Approaches to the Study of Higher Education Jul 24
2023 An essential guide to incorporating critical research into



higher education scholarship. Winner of the Outstanding
Publication Award of the Post-secondary Education Division of
the American Educational Research Association Critical theory
has much to teach us about higher education. By linking
critical models, methods, and research tools with an advocacy-
driven vision of the central challenges facing postsecondary
researchers and staff, Critical Approaches to the Study of
Higher Education makes a significant—and long
overdue—contribution to the development of the field. The
contributors argue that, far from being overly abstract, critical
tools and methods are central to contemporary scholarship and
can have practical policy implications when brought to the
study of higher education. They argue that critical research
design and critical theories help scholars see beyond the
normative models and frameworks that have long limited our
understanding of students, faculty, institutions, the
organization and governance of higher education, and the
policies that shape the postsecondary arena. A rigorous and
invaluable guide for researchers seeking innovative approaches
to higher education and the morass of traditionally
functionalist, rational, and neoliberal thinking that mars the
field, this book is also essential for instructors who wish to
incorporate the lessons of critical scholarship into their course
development, curriculum, and pedagogy.
 How to Read Texts Sep 25 2023 Now covering multi-media
texts and practical advice on essay-writing and independent
research, this is an essential guide to critical reading at
university level
 Critical Approaches to International Relations Feb 16 2023
Critical Approaches to International Relations: Philosophical
Foundations and Current Debates covers the most influential
approaches within critical IR scholarship with a particular
focus on historical heritage and philosophical roots they built
upon and current directions of research they propose.
 Critical Approaches to Young Adult Literature Nov 27 2023
Explores various facets of creating a vibrant YA reading
community such as inquiry-based learning, promoting and
motivating reading, collection management, understanding
multiple intelligences, accepting diverse beliefs, and acting as



a change agent to name a few.
 Critical Approaches to Questions in Qualitative Research Jan
18 2023 Learning how to formulate questions that examine the
power relations between the researcher and participants is at
the heart of critical approaches. This book provides a
comprehensive overview and treatment of critical approaches
to questions in qualitative research. It also examines questions
as tools for strategic thinking and decision making at all stages
of the qualitative research process. Written using examples
from research and teaching, it situates constructing and
formulating questions as a critical aspect of qualitative
research that encourages learning to interrogate, and inquire,
against the grain. The authors illustrate the ways in which
different research questions necessitate different
methodological choices, framing questions for research,
interviewing, and analysis—suggesting some questions that can
guide the writing process. With exercises, sample questions,
and outlines for planning research, this book assists qualitative
researchers with creating more effective questions, including
formulating questions to guide reflexivity meant to confront
prevailing assumptions and therefore dismantle and uncover
omissions and invisibilities. This book stands out among other
qualitative research methods books in its focus on critical
approaches to questions as the driver of the research
imagination. Utilising a number of examples, there is also a
focused discussion of how to arrive at research questions, align
interview questions with those research questions, actively
construct questions to guide the data analysis process, and use
further types of questions to guide the writing process. The
examples the authors employ include questions drawn from
qualitative approaches to phenomenology, ethnography, life
writing, feminist research, and participatory action research.
 Critical Approaches to Care Jun 22 2023 Care shapes people's
everyday lives and relationships and caring relations and
practices influence the economies of different societies. This
interdisciplinary book takes a nuanced and context-sensitive
approach to exploring caring relationships, identities and
practices within and across a variety of cultural, familial,
geographical and institutional arenas.



 Critical Theory Today Nov 15 2022 Critical Theory Today is the
essential introduction to contemporary criticial theory. It
provides clear, simple explanations and concrete examples of
complex concepts, making a wide variety of commonly used
critical theories accessible to novices without sacrificing any
theoretical rigor or thoroughness. This new edition provides in-
depth coverage of the most common approaches to literary
analysis today: feminism, psychoanalysis, Marxism, reader-
response theory, new criticism, structuralism and semiotics,
deconstruction, new historicism, cultural criticism,
lesbian/gay/queer theory, African American criticism, and
postcolonial criticism. The chapters provide an extended
explanation of each theory, using examples from everyday life,
popular culture, and literary texts; a list of specific questions
critics who use that theory ask about literary texts; an
interpretation of F. Scott Fitzgerald's The Great Gatsby through
the lens of each theory; a list of questions for further practice
to guide readers in applying each theory to different literary
works; and a bibliography of primary and secondary works for
further reading.
 Critical Approaches to Comics Dec 05 2021 Critical
Approaches to Comics offers students a deeper understanding
of the artistic and cultural significance of comic books and
graphic novels by introducing key theories and critical methods
for analyzing comics. Each chapter explains and then
demonstrates a critical method or approach, which students
can then apply to interrogate and critique the meanings and
forms of comic books, graphic novels, and other sequential art.
The authors introduce a wide range of critical perspectives on
comics, including fandom, genre, intertextuality, adaptation,
gender, narrative, formalism, visual culture, and much more.
As the first comprehensive introduction to critical methods for
studying comics, Critical Approaches to Comics is the ideal
textbook for a variety of courses in comics studies.
Contributors: Henry Jenkins, David Berona, Joseph Witek,
Randy Duncan, Marc Singer, Pascal Lefevre, Andrei Molotiu,
Jeff McLaughlin, Amy Kiste Nyberg, Christopher Murray, Mark
Rogers, Ian Gordon, Stanford Carpenter, Matthew J. Smith,
Brad J. Ricca, Peter Coogan, Leonard Rifas, Jennifer K. Stuller,



Ana Merino, Mel Gibson, Jeffrey A. Brown, Brian Swafford
 New Critical Approaches to the Short Stories of Ernest
Hemingway Aug 13 2022 With an Overview by Paul Smith and a
Checklist to Hemingway Criticism, 1975–1990 New Critical
Approaches to the Short Stories of Ernest Hemingway is an all-
new sequel to Benson’s highly acclaimed 1975 book, which
provided the first comprehensive anthology of criticism of
Ernest Hemingway’s masterful short stories. Since that time
the availability of Hemingway’s papers, coupled with new
critical and theoretical approaches, has enlivened and enlarged
the field of American literary studies. This companion volume
reflects current scholarship and draws together essays that
were either published during the past decade or written for this
collection. The contributors interpret a variety of individual
stories from a number of different critical points of view—from
a Lacanian reading of Hemingway’s “After the Storm” to a
semiotic analysis of “A Very Short Story” to an historical-
biographical analysis of “Old Man at the Bridge.” In identifying
the short story as one of Hemingway’s principal thematic and
technical tools, this volume reaffirms a focus on the short story
as Hemingway’s best work. An overview essay covers
Hemingway criticism published since the last volume, and the
bibliographical checklist to Hemingway short fiction criticism,
which covers 1975 to mid-1989, has doubled in size.
Contributors. Debra A. Moddelmog, Ben Stotzfus, Robert
Scholes, Hubert Zapf, Susan F. Beegel, Nina Baym, William
Braasch Watson, Kenneth Lynn, Gerry Brenner, Steven K.
Hoffman, E. R. Hagemann, Robert W. Lewis, Wayne Kvam,
George Monteiro, Scott Donaldson, Bernard Oldsey, Warren
Bennett, Kenneth G. Johnston, Richard McCann, Robert P.
Weeks, Amberys R. Whittle, Pamela Smiley, Jeffrey Meyers,
Robert E. Fleming, David R. Johnson, Howard L. Hannum, Larry
Edgerton, William Adair, Alice Hall Petry, Lawrence H. Martin
Jr., Paul Smith
 Critical Theory Jun 30 2021 These essays, written in the 1930s
and 1940s, represent a first selection in English from the major
work of the founder of the famous Institute for Social Research
in Frankfurt. Horkheimer's writings are essential to an
understanding of the intellectual background of the New Left



and the to much current social-philosophical thought,
including the work of Herbert Marcuse. Apart from their
historical significance and even from their scholarly eminence,
these essays contain an immediate relevance only now
becoming fully recognized.
 Texts Jan 06 2022 Being able to analyse different types of text
is an essential skill for students of literature. Texts is a new
kind of book which shows students how to use literary theory to
approach a wide range of literary, cultural and media texts of
the kind studied on today's courses. These texts range from
short stories, autobiographies, political speeches, websites and
lyrics to films such as The Matrix and Harry Potter and from
television's Big Brother to shopping malls, celebrities, and rock
videos.Each chapter combines an introduction to the text and
aspects of its critical reception with an analysis using one of
sixteen key approaches, from established angles like feminism,
postcolonial studies and deconstruction to newer areas such as
ecocriticism, trauma theory, and ethical criticism. Each chapter
also indicates alternative ways of reading the text by drawing
on other critical approaches.
 Critical Approaches to International Security Oct 15 2022
During the Cold War the concept of international security was
understood in military terms as the threat or use of force by
states. The end of EastÐWest hostilities, however, brought
‘critical’ perspectives to the fore as scholars sought to explain
the emergence of new challenges to international stability,
such as environmental degradation, immigration and terrorism.
The second edition of this popular and highly respected text
offers a wide-ranging and comprehensive analysis of the
growing field of critical security studies. All the chapters have
been fully revised and updated to map the on-going evolution of
debates about international security since 1989, including the
more recent shift in emphasis from critiques of the realist
practices of states to those of global liberal governance. Topics
covered include the relationship between security and change,
identity, the production of danger, fear and trauma, human
insecurity and emancipation. The book explores the meaning
and use of these concepts and their relevance to real-life
situations ranging from the War on Terror to the Arab Spring,



migration, suffering in war, failed states and state-building,
and the changing landscape of the international system, with
the emergence of a multipolar world and the escalation of
global climate change. Written with verve and clarity and
incorporating new seminar activities and questions for class
discussion, this book will be an invaluable resource for
students of international relations and security studies.
 Heritage Apr 20 2023 Historic sites, memorials, national
parks, museumsewe live in an age in which heritage is ever-
present. But what does it mean to live amongst the spectral
traces of the past, the heterogeneous piling up of historic
materials in the present? How did heritage grow from the
concern of a handful of enthusiasts and specialists in one part
of the world to something which is considered to be universally
cherished? And what concepts and approaches are necessary to
understanding this global obsession? Over the decades, since
the adoption of the World Heritage Convention, various
e~crisese(tm) of definition have significantly influenced the
ways in which heritage is classified, perceived and managed in
contemporary global societies. Taking an interdisciplinary
approach to the many tangible and intangible e~thingse(tm)
now defined as heritage, this book attempts simultaneously to
account for this global phenomenon and the industry which has
grown up around it, as well as to develop a e~toolkit of
conceptse(tm) with which it might be studied. In doing so, it
provides a critical account of the emergence of heritage studies
as an interdisciplinary field of academic study. This is
presented as part of a broader examination of the function of
heritage in late modern societies, with a particular focus on the
changes which have resulted from the globalisation of heritage
during the late twentieth and early twenty-first centuries.
Developing new theoretical approaches and innovative models
for more dialogically democratic heritage decision making
processes, Heritage: Critical Approaches unravels the
relationship between heritage and the experience of late
modernity, whilst reorienting heritage so that it might be more
productively connected with other pressing social, economic,
political and environmental issues of our time.
 A Handbook of Critical Approaches to Literature Jan 30 2024



 The Cambridge Companion to Biblical Interpretation Dec 17
2022 This book provides the first complete guide for students
to the present state of biblical studies. The twenty-one specially
commissioned chapters are written by established scholars
from North America and Britain, and represent both traditional
and contemporary points of view. The chapters in Part One
cover all the methods and approaches currently practised in the
academic study of the Bible, while those in Part Two examine
the major categories of books in the Bible from the perspective
of recent scholarship - e.g. historical books of the Old
Testament, Gospels, prophetic literature. Major issues raised
are: the relation of modern 'critical' study of the Bible to 'pre-
critical' and 'post-critical' approaches; the place of history in
the study of the Bible; feminist, liberationist and new
historicist concerns; the relation of Christian and Jewish
scholarship; and recent interest in the Bible as literature.
 Critical Approaches to Fieldwork Apr 28 2021 This work takes
as its starting point the role of fieldwork and how this has
changed over the past 150 years. The author argues against
progressive accounts of fieldwork and instead places it in its
broader intellectual context to critically examine the
relationship between theoretical paradigms and everyday
archaeological practice. In providing a much-needed historical
and critical evaluation of current practice in archaeology, this
book opens up a topic of debate which affects all
archaeologists, whatever their particular interests.
 The Long Take Sep 13 2022 This is the first book in English
exclusively devoted to the long take, one of the key elements of
film style. Increasingly visible in contemporary international
media, the long take currently attracts a good deal of attention
in criticism and commentary. There are also significant strands
of film theory in which duration has become a recurrent
concern. In keeping with the approach of Palgrave Close
Readings in Film and Television, this collection is devoted to
the detailed critical analysis of specific long takes, explored in
terms of how they function within their contexts, how they
shape the visual field, the meanings they generate and the
effects they create. The Long Take: Critical Approaches brings
together essays by established and emerging scholars (all but



one essay commissioned for this volume) in an exciting
collection that analyses works from a range of filmmaking
traditions, from the 1930s to the present day, selected to
represent varied long take practices and to explore associated
debates.
 Critical Approaches to Literature Jun 03 2024 This book both
explores multicultural approaches to a wide range of literature.
It defines multiculturalism in very broad terms, using it to refer
not only to different ethnic and racial cultures but also to
different historical periods, and exploring cultural differences
involving such matters as physical disability, sexual orientation,
particular social roles, distinct stages of life, and specific kinds
of language usage.
 Critical Approaches To Literature Dec 29 2023 Critical
Approaches To Literature Is An Examination Of The Different
Ways In Which Literature Has Been Explained And Evaluated
From The Time Of Plato To Modern Times. In The First Part Dr
Daiches Examines The Philosophical Foundations Of Criticism,
Then Moves On To Consider Aspects Of Practical Criticism. In
The Last Section, The Book Explores The Relationship Between
Criticism And Other Interrelated Spheres Of Learning.
 AS Film Studies Mar 20 2023 AS Film Studies: The Essential
Introduction gives students the confidence to tackle every part
of the WJEC AS level Film Studies course. The authors, who
have wide ranging experience as teachers, examiners and
authors, introduce students step by step, to the skills involved
in the study of film. The second edition follows the new WJEC
syllabus for 2008 teaching onwards and has a companion
website with additional resources for students and teachers.
Specifically designed to be user friendly, the second edition of
AS Film Studies: The Essential Introduction has a new text
design to make the book easy to follow, includes more than 100
colour photographs and is jam packed with features such as:
Case studies relevant to the 2008 specification Activities on
films including Little Miss Sunshine, Pirates of the Caribbean &
The Descent Key terms Example exam questions Suggestions
for further reading and website resources
 Critical Approaches to Religion Jul 12 2022 Critical
Approaches to Religion: Race, Class, Sexuality, and Gender



provides students with carefully selected readings that examine
diverse cultural religious traditions, as well as the intersection
of academic religious studies and the practice of religion
throughout the world. The anthology explores both mainstream
religious traditions and those that are marginalized, applying
theories of feminism, sexuality, race, class, and gender across
the board to offer readers a broad and comprehensive
understanding of global religion. Through selections authored
by prolific writers in the field, coupled with insights from the
editors for additional context, students learn about critical
approaches to religion, the various methods of studying
religion, the concept of belief, the connection of myth to ritual,
the idea of mysticism, how gender and sexuality factor into
religious experiences, and more. Cross-disciplinary in nature,
Critical Approaches to Religion is designed to serve as a
supplementary text for foundational courses in religion, world
religion, anthropology, sociology, and history. Nicole Goulet
received her Ph.D. from the University of Manitoba, focusing
her work on feminist and postcolonial approaches to colonial
Hinduism. She is an assistant professor at Indiana University of
Pennsylvania in the Department of Religious Studies. Nixon
Cleophat earned his B.A. in English and educational studies
from Salem State University, his M.Div. in biblical studies and
political theology from Harvard Divinity School, and his Ph.D.
from Union Theological Seminary. He is an assistant professor
at Indiana University of Pennsylvania.
 Critical Theory and Performance Aug 01 2021 Updated and
enlarged, this groundbreaking collection surveys the major
critical currents and approaches in drama, theater, and
performance
 Critical Approaches to Information Retrieval Research Nov 03
2021 Information retrieval (IR) is considered to be the science
of searching for information from a variety of information
sources related to texts, images, sounds, or multimedia. With
the rise of the internet and digital databases, updated
information retrieval methodologies are essential to ensure the
continued facilitation and enhancement of information
exchange. Critical Approaches to Information Retrieval
Research is a critical scholarly publication that provides



multidisciplinary examinations of theoretical innovations and
methods in information retrieval technologies including search
and storage applications for data, text, image, sound,
document, and video retrieval. Featuring a wide range of topics
including data mining, machine learning, and ontology, this
book is ideal for librarians, software engineers, data scientists,
professionals, researchers, information engineers, scientists,
practitioners, and academicians working in the fields of
computer science, information technology, information and
communication sciences, education, health, library, and more.
 Critical Approaches to Security May 22 2023 Focusing on
critical approaches to security, this new textbook offers readers
both an overview of the key theoretical perspectives and a
variety of methodological techniques. With a careful explication
of core concepts in each chapter and an introduction that
traces the development of critical approaches to security, this
textbook will encourage all those who engage with it to develop
a curiosity about the study and practices of security politics.
Challenging the assumptions of conventional theories and
approaches, unsettling that which was previously taken for
granted – these are among the ways in which such a curiosity
works. Through its attention to the fact that, and the ways in
which, security matters in global politics, this work will both
pioneer new ways of studying security and acknowledge the
noteworthy scholarship without which it could not have been
thought. This textbook will be essential reading to advanced
undergraduate and postgraduate students of critical security
studies, and highly recommended to students of traditional
security studies, International Relations and Politics.
 Critical Approaches to Literature May 02 2024 Provides a
collection of essays that concern feminist approaches to
literary criticism.
 Media/cultural Studies May 29 2021 This anthology is
designed to assist teachers and students in learning how to
better understand and interpret our common culture and
everyday life. With a focus on contemporary media, consumer,
and digital culture, this book combines classic and original
writings by both leading and rising scholars in the field. The
chapters present key theories, concepts, and methodologies of



critical cultural and media studies, as well as cutting-edge
research into new media. Sections on teaching media/cultural
studies and concrete case studies provide practical examples
that illuminate contemporary culture, ranging from new forms
of digital media and consumer culture to artifacts from TV and
film, including Barbie and Big Macs, soap operas, Talk TV,
Facebook, and YouTube. The lively articles show that
media/cultural studies is an exciting and relevant arena, and
this text should enable students and citizens to become
informed readers and critics of their culture and society.
 Critical Approaches to Education Policy Analysis Oct 27 2023
This volume informs the growing number of educational policy
scholars on the use of critical theoretical frameworks in their
analyses. It offers insights on which theories are appropriate
within the area of critical educational policy research and how
theory and method interact and are applied in critical policy
analyses. Highlighting how different critical theoretical
frameworks are used in educational policy research to reshape
and redefine the way scholars approach the field, the volume
offers work by emerging and senior scholars in the field of
educational policy who apply critical frameworks to their
research. The chapters examine a wide range of current
educational policy topics through different critical theoretical
lenses, including critical race theory, critical discourse
analysis, postmodernism, feminist poststructuralism, critical
theories related to LGBTQ issues, and advocacy approaches.
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